


Despite Iowa's success with biofuels so far, our state is just getting started. USDA's willingness 

to recognize the potential to build on BIP's successes with HBIIP is highly encouraging. We are 

confident that if the State of Iowa's proposed expansion of RFIP is met with a federal 

commitment to HBIIP for both biodiesel and ethanol, we can accelerate the adoption of biofuels, 
supporting the environment and rural communities while we do it. 

A future HBIIP will be most successful if it is designed with flexibility, administrative efficiency, 

and scalability in mind. Based on BIP feedback, HBIIP impact could be improved by allowing 

retailers and wholesalers to use funds for a wider array of infrastructure projects - and by 

minimizing unnecessary or redundant administrative burdens. 

In addition to infrastructure, USDA may also consider a per-gallon sales incentive for retailers 

offering E15/B20 or higher blends. In Iowa, industry stakeholders report that by offering a 

performance incentive plus small bonus payments for installation target areas, rural and urban, 

they have seen the greatest success. 

Please see the following pages for a full elaboration of technical feedback and program design 

ideas in response to the questions posed in Docket ID RBS-20-Business-0002. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important matter. 

Respectfully s 

fold,,,_, .... Mike Naig 

Governor, Stat Iowa Secretary of Agriculture 














